28" June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

We continue to have a busy term for the children with various workshops and
events over the next few weeks. It was fabulous last Friday for sports day with the whole community
coming together to enjoy sports day and time in school. Well done to all the children and especially
Digby and Scampton House who won the House Cup. Thank you to all the parents and Governors
who helped over the day.

On Friday 30™ June all the Year 6 children will visit their secondary schools for the day. This will allow
the rest of the school to have a moving-up day and spend time with their teacher for September.
Children will arrive and leave school at normal times and places. They should be in their normal
school uniform unless contacted before the day. | am pleased to announce that no staff will be
changing year groups. The structure is as below.

Class B Year Group Teacher
York . EYFS | Mrs Moseley
Lincoln Year 1 Mrs Wheatley/Mrs Gaskin (Mrs Curt Jan24)
Winchester Year 2 Mrs Walker
Canterbury Year 3 Mrs Bell
Salisbury Year4d Mr Harrison
Norwich Aot | YE€arbeEs ¢ Mrs Coote
| Southwell Year 6 MrRoss

Thank you to the PTFA for their Friday lolly sales this is raising money for the school as well as a treat
at the end of the week. They are now planning the Summer Fayre which will be held on Friday 14™
July. Please support them in attending or participating in the Raffle.

The majority of Clubs finish this week for the summer. Only Circus Skills 6™ July and Yr.
1/2Mu|ti$kills (Tuesday Group) 4™ July have one more session.

It has been announced that there will be further teacher strikes next week, however, these are not
expected to impact on the school. Therefore, it will be just as normal.

Finally, | have observed outside school cars parking dangerously to drop off children around the
school site and children also getting out of cars into the road. This is extremely dangerous and there
have been some near misses. Please think carefully about where you park and about the other
traffic around the school. Thank you for your assistance with this.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson
o Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sleaford, Lincolnshire NG34 8JS
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